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Recently, we have had a significant increase in the number of burglaries in Oak Hills.  The bur-

glaries were occurring during the day, many between the hours of 10am and 2pm.  The sus-

pects have been described as young white male teenagers.  One of them will knock on the 

front door to determine if there is anyone home.  If not, they will hop the fence into the back-

yard and enter the house through an open door or window.   The police have arrested a group 

of young male adults associated in an Oak Hills burglary.  Even though there has been an arrest 

does not mean that there will not be any more burglaries.  What can you do to help stop these 

actions?  Keep your windows and doors locked at all times.  If you see suspicious activity or see 

anyone climbing over a fence, call 911.  If you are unfortunately a victim of a burglary or theft, 

please contact the OHHA office so that we are aware of the happenings in the neighborhood.   

A RASH OF BURGLARIES IN 

OAK HILLS 

OHHA BOARD ELECTIONS 
The Board is currently seeking nominations for three positions that are open for election this 
year.  Any homeowner interested in being nominate is required to submit their name and a 
brief bio or statement of why they would like to serve on the Board.  Please have this informa-
tion submitted to the office no later than May 8th.  Election Ballots will be sent out early June 
and the results will be announced at the June Board Meeting, June 13th. 

ANNUAL MEETING 

The annual homeowners meeting will be held May 8th at 7pm in the Multi Purpose room of 
North Monterey County High School.  We will have Debbie Hale, guest speaker, from TAMC 
(Transportation Agency of Monterey County) to talk about the Hwy 156 by-pass.  We are also 
trying to line up a deputy from the Monterey County Sheriff’s office to discuss the recent bur-

Suzanne Burr organizes the semi-annual Oak Hills garage sale in the Spring and Fall of each 
year.  This year, the Spring garage sale is schedule for May 19. She does all of the advertising 
for the garage sale as well as putting together maps and addresses of those home participating 
in the sale.  Please call Suzanne Burr at 633-0514 to let her know that you will be participating 
in this year’s event. 

Oak Hills Garage Sale—May 19 



  President: 

Michael Kuntz 

633-0104 

Vice-President: 

Rod Karg 

633-5785 

Secretary: 

Cynthia Suverkrop 

633-2506 

Treasurer: 

Bob Gowers 

633-6522 

Administrative Staff: 

Steve Naslund 

633-0103 

Members at Large: 

Al Brekke 

633-2983 

Neil Matteson 

915-4950 

Pete Lonero 

633-4383 

Neil Murray 

408 489-2351 

Greenbelt Editor: 

Vacant 

Please contact the office if you 
are interested in being the 

Greenbelt Editor. 

  

We’re on the Web! 

www.oakhillshoa.org 

P.O. Box 689 
Castroville, CA 95012 

Phone: 831-633-0103 
Website: www.oakhillshoa.org 
Email: office@oakhillshoa.org 

OAKHILLS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION Board of Directors 

Greenbelt Sponsors 

Wanted:  Newsletter EditorWanted:  Newsletter EditorWanted:  Newsletter EditorWanted:  Newsletter Editor    
The OHHA is looking for a volunteer Newsletter Edi-
tor to compose and assemble the Greenbelt Newslet-
ter on a bi-monthly basis.  If interested, please con-
tact the office at 633-0103 


